
 

P. O. Box 2001, 50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON, N7M 5M1  www.uniongas.com 
Union Gas Limited 

 
January 9, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Corrections to Franchise Renewal Application - Municipality of West Elgin  

Board File No. EB-2008-0394 
 
Upon review, it has come to our attention that there were a couple of reference errors in 
our December 10, 2008 Application which we would like to correct.  These corrections 
will require the Board to correct and re-issue the Notice of Application that was issued 
December 23, 2008. 
 
The cover letter to Union’s Application mistakenly refers to the Municipality as the 
Township of West Elgin when it should correctly be referred to as the Municipality of 
West Elgin.  There are also two places in the Application where we refer to the 
amalgamated municipality as West Lorne when it should be referred to as West Elgin – 
the last line of the fourth “In The Matter” clause and again in paragraph 14(c). 
 
As a result of these corrections, the Board will need to change the reference in the title of 
the Notice of Application from the Township of West Elgin to the Municipality of West 
Elgin.  For publication purposes, we would appreciate it if the Board could send us the 
PDF as well as the Word versions of the Notice. 
 
Our apologies for any confusion this may have caused.  Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me or Gail Marvell ((519) 436-4600 ext. 2162 or 
gmarvell@uniongas.com).  We look forward to receipt of your instructions. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Patrick McMahon 
Manager, Regulatory Research and Records 
pmcmahon@uniongas.com 
(519) 436-5325 
 


